
The proposed rezoning (Northfield Light Industry DPA) is reaching its final stages.  
 

You have until 5pm this Friday November 18th to have your say, so I am suggesting,      
regardless of what your opinion is, that you have your say now. 
 

To help you with this, I have created a template on the reverse of this sheet, that has 
all the information you need laid out on it, you just have to fill it in.  
 

Once filled in, you can post it, drop it off at a Council library, scan and email it to 

Council at customer.service@portenf.sa.gov.au   or ring or email me and I will pick it 

up from your home any day this week . 
 

Regardless of your opinion, please take this opportunity to have your say so Council 
and the State Government know what your thoughts are on this major proposal.  

Last days for Community Consultation - get yours in! 

What are my neighbours saying? 
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Council is holding a public meeting on 
the proposed rezoning on Tuesday    
December 6th from 7pm at the Hillcrest 
Community Centre.  

 

To be able to speak at this meeting, you 
MUST indicate on the form overleaf that 
you wish to speak, or reserve your right 
to speak. If you do this, then you have 
the right to speak, have someone else 
speak on your behalf (anyone), turn up 
but choose not to speak, or not even 
turn up at all, according to what suits 
you. Don’t miss this opportunity! 
 

You may be wondering that if you    
complete the form overleaf you won’t 
have this sheet for information if you 
don't have access to a photocopier.  
 

If you want me to drop you another copy 
of this newsletter, just ask me to, and I 
shall do so. 

I have heard varied responses to aspects of the proposed rezoning so far, including:  

 

 “Great to have a new shopping centre in this area.”  
 “Don’t want to have a road along my back fence.”  
 “Prevent traffic access to the shops from sidestreets.”  
 “Don’t’ close Lang Street.”  
 “If Lang Street is closed then open Neville Street.”  
  and “Don’t reopen Neville Street.” 
 “Prevent 3 storey buildings next to my home.” 
 “The contaminated land must be cleaned up.” 
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